
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 7 - 25th October 2024 

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for some  

diary items is not yet available and will be communicated in 

due course. 

4th November - Welcome Back! 

7th November - Outdoor Learning Day 

11th November - Remembrance Day 

11th November - Anti-bullying Week 

14th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

15th November - Children in Need - NON-UNIFORM DAY 

19th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

 

Holiday Dates - 

28th October - 1st November - Half Term Break 

20th December - Last Day of Term - School closes at 

1.30pm - After School Club closes at 3.15pm 

23rd December - 3rd January - Christmas Break 

 

Tea towel orders need to be returned along with CASH payment by  
Tuesday 5th November.   

 
 

The deadline for ordering your child's Christmas card design has been extended.  

The last order date is now 31st October 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fynn : 

At the end of each half term it is always nice to take some time to reflect on the successes of the last 

few weeks, this has been an eight week half term so there have been a lot. I am so proud of the way 

all of the children have settled in to the new school year. This ranges from Reception starting their 

“big” school journey to KS1 adapting to new adults and routines, it’s also been lovely to see Explorers 

developing their confidence.  

Next term we have lots to look forward to including the first school trip of the year and all of the fun 

and excitement linked to Christmas celebrations. We also have news of an exciting new school wide 

project on the horizon so watch this space. 

While I am mindful that many of you will still be working I hope that you manage to find some time for 

relaxation. Have a safe half term break and we look forward to welcoming you back on 4th November. 



 

 

Thank you for your kind  

donations for HARP your  

support has been  

overwhelming! 

 

 

OUTDOOR LEARINING DAY 

Thursday 7th November 

Please send your child in to School wearing their PE Kit along with a 

coat and some wellies 

 
                            

 

 

 

FOR HEALTH AND SAFETY  
REASONS PLEASE DO NOT BRING 

DOGS ON TO THE SCHOOL SITE                   

 

Reception Places 25-26 

If you would like to join one of our 

school tours for Reception 

2025/26 intake, please call the 

 Office to book one of these dates: 

 

02/12 - 2.00pm 

05/12 - 9.30am 

 
From Monday 4th November our Year 2 classes will be selling Remembrance 
Day poppies.  We also have other items such as pencils, erasers, rulers and 

poppy zip reflectors.   
 

We do ask for a minimum donation of £1.                                     

 
                            

 

 

WE KINDLY ASK THAT YOU LEAVE 
THE SCHOOL SITE PROMPTLY AT 
THE END OF THE SCHOOL DAY. 

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW YOU  
CHILDREN TO PLAY ON THE  
PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT 



WEEK 1 LUNCH MENU – Week Commencing 4th November 2024  

 

Monday -  Pepperoni or Cheese Pizza served with Crispy Cubes and Carrot and Cucumber Slices 

followed by Ice Cream 

Tuesday - Pasta Neapolitan or Jacket Potato with Cheese/Beans/Tuna Mayo served with Broccoli 

and Homemade Crusty Bread followed by Seasonal Fruit Platter 

Wednesday - Hot Dog or Vegetarian Hot Dog served with Baked Beans and Hash Browns followed 

by Muffins 

Thursday -  Spaghetti Bolognese or Quorn Bolognese served with Pasta, Garlic Bread and Green 

Beans followed by School’s Choice of Cookie 

Friday - Fish Fingers or Crispy Dippers served with Chips, Peas and Sweetcorn followed by Fruit 

Crumble or Fruit Yoghurt 

                                                  Hadleigh Heroes 

 

Brothers, Sam  from Brazil Class, Nathan from Sweden Class and big 

brother James, went on a family fishing trip.  They 

caught common carp using bread as bait.  Well 

done boys, looks like fun - even though you got slimy 

holding the fish for the photo! 

 

As you can see, Lottie from France Class is feeling very proud of  

herself with that great smile!  She was awarded Gymnast of the Week 

at her recent class as she was working really hard.  This weekend Lottie 

has her first gymnastics competition and we hear she has been doing 

lots of practise to prepare.  Good luck Lottie!   

 
 

 Max from Sweden Class got a new personal best time when he 

 took part in the Parkrun last Sunday.  Well done Max! 

 

 

Charlotte from France Class was awarded Star of the Week at her Kung 

Fu class this week.  She has been working really hard in class so she is 

ready for her grading in November.  Brilliant Charlotte, good luck in your 

grading - please keep us updated! 

 

 

 

Amelia won her first trophy in her acro class on Wednesday!  She has 

been practising really hard at home and it paid off this week.  She is  

really proud of herself as you can see by the picture.  Well done 

Amelia, keep up the hard work. 



Class Attendance Award: 

The class for attendance this week was France with 96.3% attendance.  Well done to them!   

Unfortunately, 5 classes did not reach our 96% target.  Our overall attendance was 90.1% 

 

 

Star of the Week: 

 

Explorers: Riva Greece:    Etta Brazil: Rose 

England:    Caleb Sweden:    Ellie-Lee Japan:    Judah 

Scotland:    Max France:    Carter Kenya:    Grace 

Wales:    Jacob     

Greece -  93.3% Brazil -  90% 

Sweden -  88.4% Japan -  85.7% 

France -  96.3% Kenya -  86.7% 



Our new Winter 
2024/25 menu and  

allergen information 
can be found on our 

School website 

 https://
www.hadleigh-

inf.essex.sch.uk/
web/

the_hadleigh_kitche
n/318495 

It has also been sent 
to you via eschools 
and can be seen on 

Dojo 

https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/the_hadleigh_kitchen/318495


 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss L Selley 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  

Miss M Hoath 


